
“For which cause we faint not; but 
though our outward man perish, yet 
the inward man is renewed day by 
day.”  2 Corinthians 4:16 is the verse 
that God gave us as a theme for 2021.  
Last year was certainly a challenging 
year, as it was for many, due to COVID 
19.  In fact, we are still under many 
restrictions that our local 
government has imposed upon 
us “for our safety”.  Things are 
starting to open up a little more now 
though.  With a country who’s 
economy is based 80% on tourism, 
you can only afford to shut down for so 
long. 

In January, we were able to see and 

hear from one of our missionaries that 
we support.  The Millers are serving in 
Trinidad and currently unable to get 
back into the country.  They are serving 

alongside the Bartowski family 
from America.  The border in 
Trinidad is still completely 

closed.  Bro. Miller is a 
Bahamian, but Mrs Miller is 
from Trinidad.  We are praying 

that God would use her 
citizenship to open a door for them to 
be able to return soon. 

In February, we had our annual 
Stewardship Sunday.  With many of 

our people out of work, the 
financial commitments were 

considerably down, but we are still 
trusting in the Lord to supply the 
church’s needs.  We are looking at 
options to get most of our ministries 
back up and running as soon as 
possible.  We were able to have a 
“Baby Dedication” during one of our 
Sunday services.  I always consider it a 
blessing to see parents committing 
themselves to raise their children up in 
the nurture and admonition of the 
Lord. 

January was our family’s 12th 
anniversary of being here on the field.  
It is hard to believe.  God has been so 
good and faithful to us and we are so 
blessed to have so many that faithfully 
pray for us and support us financially.
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PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Pray for our church people who 
have lost their jobs. 

• Pray that the church will be able 
to fully resume all services and 
ministries. 

• Pray for wisdom as we minister in 
2021 with still many unknowns. 

• Pray for Audrey as she is back at 
Bible College.  
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